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Dear Friends and Members;
Enclosed please find the new set of glass slides for AMR Seminar #45. The comments to the

previous cases and the case histories for this submission are on the AMR web page at
http://pathology.osu.edu/amr.

The deadline for submission of cases for the next seminar is the end of April 2005.

The following members are due for submission of cases for the next seminar:

David Ben-Dor Gerald Berry Michele Bisceglia

Ira Bleiweiss Santiago Ramon y Cajal Thomas Colby

Otto Dietze Giovanni Falconieri Andrew Folpe
Masaharu Fukunaga Allen Gown Thomas Krausz
Thomas Mentzel Markku Miettinen Elizabeth Montgomery
Cesar Moran Joshua Sickel Elvio Silva

Dominic Spagnolo Bruce Wenig

I would like once again to issue a request of all the members. If at all possible we would ask
you to use glass coverslips for the slides you send for AMR cases instead of plastic coverslips.
This will help insure these precious slides are protected for years. | have received several
complaints from members of the club about plastic coverslips drying out and falling off the
slides with the tissue attached to them.

I would like to thank all the members of the AMR Club who participated in the AMR session at
the recent IAP in Brisbane for their contribution to the success of the session. This is the first
time our group is represented at an international event of this magnitude and judging from
the comments of attendees, our session was very well received. We are particularly indebted
to Dominic Spagnolo and Phil Allen who organized and directed the session. We thank you for
the wonderful effort and an outstanding job.

Finally, 1 would like to introduce our newest member to the club. Dr. Elvio Silva at MD
Anderson Cancer Center in Houston, Texas. Not only is he joining the slide club, but he will
also participate in the symposium in the Czech Republic in June. Please join me in welcoming
Dr. Silva to the club.

I hope you will all enjoy the enclosed cases and | look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

Saul Suster, M.D.
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